
 

Internet and Photograph Parent Permission Form 

Due to changes in the statements below, a new form is required for every child.  
Please complete your preference for each statement and return this form to your child’s 

teacher by Monday 17th September. We require one form per child.  
 
 

This form will be held on file for the duration of your child’s time at Oakwood. Should you 
wish to change your preferences at any time please inform the office. 

 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to use electronic mail and the internet with 
adult supervision. (NB At Oakwood, Academy children will not have personal e-mail 
addresses; only class addresses will be used.) I understand that the Academy makes 
certain that internet access is always under adult supervision and internet safeguards are 
in place. 
 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to participate in video conferencing with adult 
supervision within the safeguarding guidelines set out by Oakwood Primary Academy. 

 

 I do/do not give permission for my child’s photograph/video to appear on the Academy 
website, the Academy Facebook Page and Learning Platform under the strict guidelines 
set up by the school (i.e. no children’s names are ever used.) 
 

 I do/do not give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in the school prospectus 
and other school promotions e.g. leaflets and flyers for forthcoming events. 
 

 I do/do not give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in the local newspaper, 
magazines and other non school publications. 
 

 I do/do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken with the whole class. 
The official class photo will be available for all parents to purchase. 
 

 I do/do not give permission for the Academy to use comments/work etc. completed by 
my child on the Academy website and the Academy Facebook page. 
 

September 2018 
 

Name of pupil………………………………………………  Class…………………………..... 
 
Parent/Guardian name …………………………………   Signature ……………………………………… 
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